From: Lydia Bransten

To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Docs, SF (LIB)

Cc: Rahali, Mohamed (DPH); Somuah, Robertson (DPH)

Subject: Notice of Designated Public Board Meetings — The Gubbio Project
Date: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 3:36:03 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Dear Clerk of the Board and Government Information Center,

In compliance with the San Francisco Administrative Code SEC. 12L.4 regarding public
access to meetings, The Gubbio Project is providing this notice of our designated public Board
of Directors meetings for the 2025-2026 fiscal year.

The Gubbio Project will hold two designated public board meetings on the following dates:
¢ Wednesday, September 17, 2025
e Wednesday, March 18, 2026

Each meeting will be held from 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM at:

1661 15th Street, San Francisco, CA 94103
A Zoom link for remote participation will be posted in advance on our website:

https://www.thegubbioproject.org

This email serves as the 30-day advance notice, as required, and a copy will be retained for at
least one year to document compliance with the Sunshine Ordinance.

Should you have any questions, please contact me directly.
Sincerely,

Lydia Bransten
Executive Director & Designated Staff Contact
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